Supporting the Advancen

of the Masonry Industry

August 1, 2003
RE:August 12, 2003 Meeting with MCAA

Mr. Russell Swanson

U.S. Department of Labor - OSHA
200 Constitution Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20210

Dear Mr. Swanson:

The purpose of this letter is to provide an agenda of items that we would like to discuss with
you and your team when we meet at your offices on August 12, 2003. Though there are a
multitude of items we could discuss, we have decided to limit our discussion to the most
important issues that have a significant impact on the masonry industry.

Items that are to be covered in this meeting are:

» Material Storage on Scaffolding — 29 CFR 1926.250(b)(5) and 1926.451(f)(3)
¢ Overhand Bricklaying Exception - 29 CFR 1926.451(g)(1)(vi)
» Masonry Wall bracing - 29 CFR 1926.706(b)
¢+ Scaffolding Access - 29 CFR 1926.451(e)
120v and 240 v ground — 29 CFR 1926.404(b)

Our members are receiving numerous citations and we are simply looking for clarification of
these issues. We have additional detailed information that we will bring with us to our meeting
for further clarification. We want to thank you for taking the time to meet with us concerning
these matters. We know that your schedule is full and your time with us is appreciated.

nk you,

Director of Engineering
Mason Contractors Association of America -MCAA

I
cc: Marian Marshall
Michael Adelizzi



